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Raszka Shelley

From: Ellen Marmon <emarmon@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 3:02 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

I just learned of this bill, which would disallow the listing of the grey wolf as endangered, and my first response 
was, "ARE THEY KIDDING?????". This, in my opinion, is the worst ... to call it a bad bill is a gross 
understatement; most Oregonians favor continuing protections for our beautiful, iconic wild wolves. We are 
justifiably proud of our excellent wolf plan, and I think most of us have been enthralled with OR7's 
story.  Please tell me this has no chance of passing; it flies in the face of science and good management, and 
ignores the wishes of most Oregonians. 
Thak you for your time, 

Ellen Marmon 


